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SCHOOL NEWS

Classes for next Year 

Please find to the left a 
table of classes for next 

year. It explains the 
current class that your 
child/children are in 
and who their new 

teacher will be.  

It also explains the 
mixing of the Year 2 
and Year 4 children. 

These children had an 
opportunity to meet 

their new teacher 
today so they could 

see who they have in 
their class and spend 

some time in their new 
classroom. 

All children in school 
will have their first 

transition morning on 
Thursday 3rd July.   

This will be the first of 
three sessions. 

The information evening for Year 2 parents is happening on Monday 30th June. Please 
make sure that you send any questions to me prior to the meeting. Thank you in 

advance. 
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Kind regards,      
    Pete Cope                           	 	

	 	 and the Etchells staff

Football Match 

On Friday, we hosted Prospect Vale 
for a football festival with two boys 

and one girls teams competing. The 
children played really well and 
showed that they were good 

sportspeople all the way through. The 
girls team managed to win their 
match and the boys teams lost 

narrowly. We are proud of them for 
representing the school so well. This 
will be one of the last events of the 
year so thank you to all the children 

who represented the school this year. 

Attendance 

Here are the top three classes this week for 
attendance. Well done to for having the highest 

attendance this week. 

Please look at the School Hall window to see a full 
list of classes attendance this week. 

Class Attendance

6W 99.6%

3/4C 99.2%

EYR 98.2%

Summer Fair 

We are looking forward to seeing you 
all at the Summer Fair later. Thank you 
to those families and businesses that 
contributed to prizes for the raffle.A 

special thank you to the PTA who 
took the time and effort to plan the 
event and of course, all the families 
who are going to attend the event. I 

will update you with the amount 
raised next week. 


